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January 2024 Update  
 
Dear Rosedale Families, 
 
A warm welcome back to everyone as we begin January 2024.  I am grateful to be joining the Rosedale 
community and look forward to meeting everyone.  Rosedale feels supportive and welcoming already. 
 
Please consider subscribing to the Rosedale School Website.  Each month I will be posting information on the 
website as well as communicating with you through School Messenger. https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/rosedale/  
 
Thank you for supporting your child to school on time each day.  Lining up for entry with classmates each 
morning encourages positive social interactions and the sharing of experiences with one another. 
 
As well, thank you for preparing your child for outdoor play each day.  With the onset of snow comes the need 
for warm and dry clothes throughout the school day. 
 
Thank you for your volunteer time at Rosedale School.  Support with pizza distribution and popcorn sales this 
past week has been very much appreciated.  We value your time with us.  If you wish to volunteer please see 
the office for required documents to begin your work at our school.  
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Volunteer-Procedure.pdf 
 
The safety of students and staff is of high priority during the school day.  Thank you for walking your child to 
the gate each morning, and allowing them independent entry to their school lines.  It is important that 
supervising school staff are the only adults on the grounds before school 8:05-8:20 and 2:40-2:55.   This will 
ensure safe and orderly entry and exit procedures for everyone.  In addition, during the school day we 
appreciate you calling ahead or buzzing the front entrance if needed.  Please always check in with Mrs. Crispo 
at her desk as you enter the school. 
We want to ensure safety and privacy for all students and staff at Rosedale and are grateful for your support. 
 
Our Home and School meeting is Wednesday, January 10th beginning at 6:00 pm in Room 124.  All are 
welcome to attend monthly meetings in support of Rosedale School.  I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Please reach out anytime.  The entire staff at Rosedale School are here to support all of our families. 
 
Sincerely, Laura Bartkiw Principal, and the Rosedale School Staff.  
lbartkiw@hwdsb.on.ca  
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